
Question on Notice 

No. 1531 

Asked on 28 November 2023 

DR M ROBINSON asked the Minister for Child Safety and Minister for Seniors and Disability 
Services (HON C CRAWFORD)— 

QUESTION 

Will the Minister advise the number of apprentices and trainees directly employed by the 
Department of Child Safety, Seniors and Disability Services as of 30 September 2023 
(reported separately by vocational qualification)? 

ANSWER 

As of 30 September 2023, the Department of Child Safety, Seniors and Disability Services 
has no employees that have been engaged in employment by way of apprenticeships or 
traineeships. 
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